
HKTA YYI Shek Wai Kok Primary School 

Notice of Parents’ Day of the School Year 2021-2022 (202109015) 

6th September, 2021 

Dear Parents: 

In order to strengthen home-school cooperation and to promote communications between parents and 

teachers, there will be a Parents’ Day on the 18th September, 2021 (Saturday). However, due to the 

pandemic, special arrangements are carried out. Details are as follows:  

Date Time Level Mode Content Venue 

18/9 

9:00 a.m. – 10:30 a.m. 

Parents of  

Primary 1 students 

& Transfer students 

In-school 

Parents’ Workshop 

Introducing the use of: 

1. Intranet 

2. Parent App 

3. Google Classroom 

4. Google Meet 

5. Google Form 

Hall 

Parents’ Talk 

(Great Ways for Self-

Management) 

11:00 a.m. – 12:00 nn. 

Parents of  

Primary 2 – 6 

students 

Online  

(Related links will 

be posted by class 

teachers via Intranet 

on or before 17/9) 

Online Meeting with 

Class Teachers 
--- 

Should you have any enquiries, please contact the General Office at 24165447. 

Best Regards, 

 

 

                                                              Principal: _______________ 

                                                                      Mak Yee Wah  

tel:24165447

